Wisconsin Electiic rowr coneany

231 WEST MICHIGAN, MILWAUKEE, NISCONSIN 57201

August 1, 1979

Mr, Harold 2. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S, NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSTON
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. J. S. Beérgocen

Gentlemen:
DOCKETS 50-266 AND 50-301
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT

Th. 3 letter and its enclosure are in reference to the
Point Beach Muclear Plant Contingency Plan and your review and
comments dated May 31, 1979.

The enclosed material is identified as Appendix C,
Point Beach Nuclear Plant Contingency Plan, and Sections 8.2.13
through 8.2.17 of the Point Beach Nuclear Plant Modified Amended
Security Plan. 1t incorporates additions to the plans at were
identified in your May 31, 1979 revicw.

In accordance with 10 CFR Section 170.22 and a letter
from Ms. Reba Diggs of the Commission's staff dated July 3, .379,
we have been advised that the approval of our Safeguards Contingency
Plan requires a Class IIL amendment/approval fee. Accordingly,
we have provided herewith Check 445601 in the amount of $4,400
covering these approval fees for both Units 1 and 2.

The subject matter of the enclosure to this letter is
considered exempt from disclosure in accordance with the prov’ sions
of 10 CFR 2.790. We request that the enclosure be treated as
contfidential and not be placed in any public document room, and
that any reply you make be similarly withheld if it deals with the
details of our plant securi’y plan and contingency plan.

Very truly vours,

421 352

- Y

Sol Burstein C;)
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